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Dear Parents 
 
Comic Relief Friday 18th March 
 
Student Council have requested, and I have agreed, that the school support the Comic 
Relief Fund-raising activities on Friday 18th March 2011, by holding a non-uniform day, 
including wearing something red for which students will each donate £1.00. Student 
Council representatives have also asked that some students may be allowed to wear 
‘something funny’ as suggested in the national media campaign for Comic Relief. 
Students have also asked if their hair can be coloured. I am happy to approve these 
requests as long as students’ dress and presentation does not offend normal 
standards of decency and does not prevent students or others from working safely 
in school during the day.  Any hair colouring used for the occasion must be of the 
‘wash out’ variety, and applied at home before coming to school.  Specifically 
students must not bring any sprays or littering hazards into school.  Students 
should bring in their £1.00 donation on the morning of the 18th March. 
 
The school timetable for the day will run as normal, but in addition to the non-uniform 
donation of £1.00, there will be an opportunity for students to buy cakes in aid of Comic 
Relief.   
 
Thank you, as always, for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
C E CURRIE 
Headteacher 
  
 
 


